From:

To: City Council
Subject: Solid Waste Collection Agreement
Date: Monday, January 6, 2025 9:58:47 AM

Dear Mayor Zollman and Sebastopol Councilmembers,

I have taken the time this past weekend to inform myself of the Solid Waste Collection topic. This morning I have read more than 40
letters under the Public Comments section for tomorrow’s Agenda.

I add my support to those in our business community, in nonprofit organizations, Burbank Senior Housing, fixed-income residents, new
residents, civic-minded and involved residents, and long term residents such as myself, all of whom expressed vividly many reasons to
retain Recology.

I urge you to vote NO on Agenda Item 8, Jan. 7, 2025 and YES in support of a renewal contract with Recology Sonoma Marin.

Thank you,

Marlene Fink

Sent from my iPad





